
 

Dear Territorial Governors: 

After careful consideration and evaluation of the countless requests and movements regarding scoring 

methods for Cowboy Action Shooting, the SASS Board of Directors do hereby decree that effective 

immediately, all SASS Sanctioned Cowboy Action Shooting matches are to be scored using TOTAL TIME. 

A direct email has been sent to all Club contacts, SASS Sanctioned match directors and event organizers 

giving notice to this effect and requiring immediate changes to match planning to accommodate the 

change. 

SASS Sanctioned matches will no longer be allowed to use any other scoring method.  Updated contracts 

will be issued to all SASS Sanctioned matches in the coming weeks to reflect the changes. 

We feel strongly that this monumental change will garner great support and appreciation from you our 

valued members. 

Respectfully,  

Misty Moonshine 


